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The Department of Statistics conducted the Intra-Collegiate Competition “CROSSWORD PUZZLE” on 9 October, 2023, 

at 12.40 p.m. related to the topic of descriptive statistics. The competition was conducted for all the streams of 

students in their first, second, and final years. The aim of the programme was to encourage students to form words 

that lead to answers in the field of statistics. 35 students from all streams enthusiastically participated in this event. 

When building their own crossword puzzles, students could widen their thoughts about the scope, expanding their 

technical vocabulary and associated concepts in the field of statistics. 

 
 
MS. Dhwani, Head, Department of Statistics conducting the event 

 

 
 
Students answering the crossword puzzle 
 

 


